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8 June 2012  By Email only 
Our Ref: MDD/12/811   

 

 

To:    All Licensed End Users, Vendors and Business Partners 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Notice of Office Relocation 

 

We are pleased to inform you that effective Monday, 11 June 2012, the Market Data 

Department will be relocated to a new office and the new correspondence address is as 

follows: 

 

6/F, Two Exchange Square, 8 Connaught Place, Central, Hong Kong 

 

Please note that all telephone and facsimile numbers remain unchanged. 

 

 

We look forward to your continued support. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Bryan Chan 

Head of Market Data Department 
 


